
3rd Summer Workshop on "Secure Web-based Application Development" 

 
ACM Student Chapter @ IGDTUW, technical society of Department of Information 
Technology organized 3rd Summer Workshop on "Secure Web-based Application 
Development" from 19th June, 2013 to 31st July, 2013. Workshop received an 
overwhelming response with more than 80 students from B.Tech.(IT/CSE) and M.C.A. 
programmes of the University participated voluntarily. Topics covered in the Workshop 
were HTML, CSS, JavaScript, PHP, JSP, mySQL, XSS, SQL injection and other web 
security issues. Students worked in groups to develop projects on themes of providing 
web-based solutions for ACM Student Chapter, Administration & Management of 
Academics and Societal issues. Feedback received from students was quite 
encouraging. 
 


